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Approvals received and works underway at Wagtail
Pantoro Limited (ASX:PNR) (Pantoro) is pleased to advise that the final approvals required for the commencement 
of underground works at Wagtail have been received.

Ground support works around the portal locations have commenced. Underground development is to commence 
immediately after completion of the support works. Initial development will be focussed on the Wagtail North 
decline, while high grade ore is developed via adits in Wagtail South. Decline development at Wagtail South will 
commence once the first ore level is accessed at Wagtail North.
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